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Faith Aghahowa

From: Patrick Harris 
Sent: Wednesday, 17 April 2024 5:01 PM
To: Portfolio Committee 7
Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION Inquiry into the planning system and the impacts of 

climate change on the environment and communities - Post hearing responses

Hi again, 
 
On reflection you could make reference to my book, which explains about how communities are dealt out of 
the planning system and require proactive engagement – but not specifically naming appeals.  
 
Harris P. Illuminating policy for health (2022) Palgrave McMillan.  
 
https://link.springer.com/book/10.1007/978-3-031-13199-
8#:~:text=About%20this%20book,complex%20political%20processes%20and%20systems. 
 
Tx 
 
Patrick  
 
Patrick Harris PhD, MPH 
Director (acƟng) and Senior Research Fellow 
Centre for Health Equity Training, Research & EvaluaƟon (CHETRE), Part of the UNSW Australia Research Centre for 
Primary Health Care & Equity 
A Unit of PopulaƟon Health, South Western Sydney Local Health District, NSW Health 
Liverpool Hospital 
Locked Bag 7103 
Liverpool  BC  NSW  1871 
Australia 

Order my book ‘IlluminaƟng Policy for Health: Insights from a decade of urban and 
regional planning’.  
 
 

 
Honorary Senior Research Fellow, Sydney University School of Public Health 
Visiting Fellow, RegNet, The Australian National University 

 
 

From: Portfolio Committee 7 <PortfolioCommittee7@parliament.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 12:56 PM 
To: Patrick Harris <patrick.harris@unsw.edu.au> 
Cc: Portfolio Committee 7 <PortfolioCommittee7@parliament.nsw.gov.au>; Nicky Morrison 
<Nicky.Morrison@westernsydney.edu.au>; jennifer.kent@sydney.edu.au 
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Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION Inquiry into the planning system and the impacts of climate change on the 
environment and communities - Post hearing responses 
 

Good afternoon Dr Harris 
 
On page 32 of the transcript, you indicated that you would take the highlighted question on notice and provide a 
response to the committee. I cannot see a response to this question in the marked-up transcript provided yesterday. 
 
Could you please advise your response to this question on notice or clarify if it was answered elsewhere in the 
document? 
 
Kind regards, 
David 
 

 

David Rodwell 
Principal Council Officer 
Committee Office 
Legislative Council 
P  61 2 9230 2740  M  +61403076840 
E  david.rodwell@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
Parliament of New South Wales, 6 Macquarie St, Sydney NSW 2000, Australia 

 

 

          

Acknowledgement of Country  The Department of the Legislative Council acknowledges and respects the traditional lands of all Aboriginal 
people, and pays respects to all Elders past and present. We acknowledge the Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the traditional custodians 
of the land on which the Parliament of New South Wales stands. 
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